
Shrewsbury Little League Presents
2019 Get Ready for Spring Softball Clinic

Open to all ages and abilities
************

Where: Oak Middle School in Shrewsbury
When:  Mar 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd, 30th and Apr 6th

Time:  3:30pm to 5:30pm and 5:30pm to 7:30pm 
( 2  two hour sessions )

Cost:   $60.00 per player

Shrewsbury Little League is very pleased to announce our third 
softball training program being offered in 2019.  The goal of 
this series of clinics centers around softball skills needed to 
play the game of softball. The winter clinics will be taught by 
trained coaches using standardized and proven practice 
methods which will also then be used by coaches during spring 
training practices. 

Send Registration Information (player first /last name, Date of 
Birth, Grade and parent contact information) to 

         shrewsburysoftballclinics@gmail.com 

Please make the check payable to Shrewsbury Little League 
Bring check with you on the first day of the clinic
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